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13th April 2021 

Educational visits for the summer term 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following the latest government guidance, educational visits can resume from 12th 

April 2021. Educational visits are the use of places other than the classroom and 
school site for teaching and learning. They are about getting children and young 

people out and about and providing them with challenging, exciting and different 

experiences to help them learn. 

Any educational visits will be conducted in line with relevant COVID-19 secure 
guidelines and the national regulations in place at the time. This includes protective 

measures, such as keeping children and staff within their consistent groups, adhering 
to social distancing guidelines, the wearing of masks for staff and pupils where 

appropriate, and following the COVID-19 secure measures in place at the destination. 

At the beginning of the academic year, you gave permission for your child to take 
part in educational visits away from the school premises. If you would rather your 

child or young person does not take part in educational visits at the current time, 

please let me know on asudron@springwater.n-yorks.sch.uk by Friday 16th April. 

Kind regards, 

Andrew Sudron 

Andrew Sudron 

Deputy Head Teacher 
 

 
  


